
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Thursday 18th July 

2pm 

Main Hall 
 

The children in Cedar and Hazel Class would like 

to invite their parents and carers to join them as 

they prepare to say goodbye to Priory. 
 

Families can arrive through the main entrance; 

please note, due to spacing available in the 

main hall, a maximum of 2 adults are allowed 

per child. 


